
From: Joanne devlin [mailto:jodevanne@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Thursday, May 11, 2017 2:57 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Northern Pass 
 
Please deny approval of Northern Pass in N.H.  We live in Deerfield, NH which would be the end of this 
proposed project.  Deerfield is a rural community where we have lived for the last 35 years.  We don't 
want to see metal towers rising above tree lines throughout our town changing it's character and 
negatively affecting property values. 
 
If hydropower from Quebec must come through our state, it should be buried along route 93 with 
revenue going to the state. 
 
Sincerely, 
Peter and Joanne Devlin 
1 Mountain Road 
Deerfield, NH 03037 
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